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Donations are being accepted to assist the Richmond Hospital Education Program during the 
Walkin to Richmond Campaign!  WXGM radio morning personality Neal Steele will be walking 
from the Gloucester, Virginia radio station to Children’s Hospital in Richmond to support raising 
monies for the Hospital Education Program.

The Hospital Education Program is a State Operated Program providing direct instruction and 
educational consultation for children aged 2-21 at the Children’s Hospital of Richmond on the 
Brook Road and MCV Campuses and supported clinics.  The program is seeking funds to assist in 
the continued delivery and enhancement of services to students seen in the VCU Health System 
and supported clinics.  Monies will be used to pay for parking for patients and parents during 
visits to our offices for testing or consultation, technology in the form of laptop computers and 
iPads to be given to deserving families, costs associated with trips for students living long-term in 
any of our supported facilities, and other expenses. 

All monies are tax deductible and checks may be made out to the Richmond Hospital Education 
Program or RHEP.  

For further information about the walk or to make a donation, simply call (804) 828-0426.

Be sure to listen in on WXGM 99.1 FM during the walk for updates from the route and information!
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